

Corporate Services 2 Marsham Street London SW1P 4DF 020 7035 4848 (switchboard)

www.homeoffice.gov.uk

Mr Mark Higgs
request-231914d401efbe@whatdotheyknow.com

21 October 2014

Dear Mr Higgs

Freedom of information request (reference: 33055)

Thank you for your e-mail of 10 October 2014 in which you ask for Information relating to any injunctions applied for in relation to Jeremy Bamber. Your request has been handled as a request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

The Home Office does not hold the information which you have requested; Information relating to decisions taken by the courts, and individuals currently in detention within the prison service, comes under the remit of the Ministry of Justice which can be contacted at;

Ministry of Justice 102 Petty France London SW1H 9AJ

Email; data.access@justice.gsi.gov.uk

If you require any information relating to Essex Police you should direct your request directly to them at;

Freedom of Information Officer/Information Access Officer Information Compliance Office Essex Police PO Box 2 Springfield Chelmsford

Essex CM2 6DA

E-mail; FOI@essex.pnn.police.uk



If you are dissatisfied with this response you may request an independent internal review of our handling of your request by submitting a complaint within two months to the address below, quoting reference **33055**. If you ask for an internal review, it would be helpful if you could say why you are dissatisfied with the response.

Information Access Team Home Office 3rd Floor, Peel Building 2 Marsham Street London SW1P 4DF

e-mail: info.access@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk

As part of any internal review the Department's handling of your information request will be reassessed by staff who were not involved in providing you with this response. If you remain dissatisfied after this internal review, you would have a right of complaint to the Information Commissioner as established by section 50 of the Freedom of Information Act.

Yours sincerely

J. Hunt Information Services Centre

Switchboard: 020 7035 4848

E-mail: info.access@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk